
 

Dear Aiden Prager,

You have qualified for the 2019 AAU Junior Olympic Games happening July 26th - July 28th in Greensboro,

North Carolina

The Amateur Athletic Union (AAU) and the World Sport Stacking Association (WSSA) are pleased to invite you to

participate in the 2019 AAU Junior Olympic Games Sport Stacking Championships this summer in Greensboro, North

Carolina. You are receiving this invitation because you met the qualification requirements at a WSSA sanctioned

tournament during this Sport Stacking season.

The inclusion of Sport Stacking in the AAU Junior Olympic Games is a tremendous advancement for our sport, and we

hope you can be part of the 7th annual AAU Junior Olympic Games Sport Stacking Championships. Sport

Stacking is one of 18 sanctioned sports in this summer's games that will draw more than 15,000+ total athletes. The

dates for this year's AAU Junior Olympic Games Sport Stacking Championships are Friday, July 26th to Sunday,

July 28th.

We expect a strong number of competitive stackers at this year's competition and look forward to you being one of

them. This promises to be an outstanding event for Sport Stacking with much to do and see in Greensboro

surrounding the Games.

To get complete details and register

use the QR Code

or go to www.thewssa.com

Once again, congratulations! We wish you continued success with your Sport Stacking and look forward to seeing you

in North Carolina!

Sincerely, 

  
Don Teel
Executive Director
World Sport Stacking Association
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